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I MEMORANDUM FOR: Region III Files

FROM: Max L. Gildner, Perry SRI
,

SUBJECT: ADDITIONAL CONCERNS.OF A PRIOR ALLEGER,
MR. STEVE BAIAZS

At 1:45 P.M. on Thursday, January 12, 1984, I received a phone call at
the Resident Inspector's office from Mr. Steve Balazs. Mr. Balazs
informed me that he had sent a letter to Mr. Peter Block, the Chairman

of the ASLB for the Perry facility. ife stated that'his letter disagreed
with the affadavits submitted by Mr. Emanuel Riley and Mr. Dick Bower
in a recent motion to reopen ASLB hearings on the Quality Assurance
program of the site electrical contractor, L. K. Comstock.

Mr. Balazs stated that he felt he was a fool to expect CEI to do any-
thing. He further stated that he had a lawyer and had been advised to
turn over his concerns /information to the NRC as he was required to do
so under 10 CFR 50. He indicated that he was willing to go as far as
it took to get things corrected.

I requested that Mr. Balazs send his notebook or a copy of same to
Region III to the attention of Mr. Charles Weil along with a copy of his
letter to Mr. Peter Block.

Mr. Balazs indicated that he had received two registered letters free
Ms. Susan Hiatt of 0.C.R.E. He indicated that he wanted nothing to do
with them as they wanted to stop the plant, but he just wanted it built
right. He further indicated that three additional QC inspectors for
LKC had just quit.

I told Mr. Balazs that Region III would be in touch with fter re-
viewing his information and requested his home phone number
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